
Al-Sheikh met with the German
Representative for Palestine
Today,  Monday,  I  met  with  the  German  Representative  for
Palestine, His Excellency Ambassador Oliver Owcza.

I  informed  him  of  the  latest  regional  and  international
developments, and we discussed bilateral relations between the
two countries.

In turn, Mr. Owcza affirmed the Republic of Germany’s support
for the two-state solution.

https://husseinalsheikh.com/en/2023/09/18/al-sheikh-met-with-the-german-representative-for-palestine/
https://husseinalsheikh.com/en/2023/09/18/al-sheikh-met-with-the-german-representative-for-palestine/

